CHURCH AT WORSHIP - AUGUST 8, 2020

SANCTUARY 11:15AM

Please sing with us at home!

Opening Song - As One Praise

Welcome and Announcements - Gene Valdez
Praise - As One Praise

Children's Story - Julie Guiao

Offering - Universities: Andrews, Loma Linda, Oakwood - Aimee Veness
Congregational Prayer - Gene Valdez
Scripture - Jeremiah 29:11 - Tiara Marpaung
Special Music - Justine & Sheyenne Sabanal
Sermon - God of Hope - Lawrence Jayme
Closing Song - We Have This Hope #214

Blessing - Lawrence Jayme

SERMON TEASER

AUGUST 15

UPCOMING

/
Join us on Wednesdays
at 7pm! Call 701-801-6996.

"N\ PHAA Work Bee

August 9, 8 am-1 pm
“It seems impossil

until it is done.”

Nelson Mandela

CHURCH LIFE

CHURCH BOARD
Our next church board meeting via Zoom is Monday, August 24 at 7pm.

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS
Please visit the church office during the following office hours, Mondays and
Tuesdays 11am-3pm and Thursdays 11am-6:30pm.

COMMUNITY LIFE

PLEASANT HILL
ADVENTIST ACADEMY

CHRIST-CENTERED
EDUCATION

myphaa.com + 925-934-9261

Pleasant Hill Adventist Academy’s Board voted to delay the beginning day
of school to September 1, 2020. This delayed start will allow for an increased
likelihood of more on-site, face-to-face instructional days at PHAA. Be assured
that we are carefully working with the State and Contra Costa County health
department expectations on reopening our school and will be prepared for
remote learning should we need to. If you haven't already enrolled your son or
daughter at PHAA, please do so now. We still have space in a few classes. Online
applications are still being accepted at: www.myphaa.com/new-students. If you
wish to visit or do a virtual tour of our campus, please call (925) 934-9261 or
email office@myphaa.com.

PHAA's Rescheduled 8th Grade Graduation is Thursday, August 13 at 7pm
at the Pleasant Hill Church Courtyard with Mrs. Heidi Frick as our speaker.
There is limited on-site capacity so please join us via Livestream at

www.thehillsda.org/livebroadcast.aspx in celebrating our 8th grade graduates.

In light of this crazy pandemic it's easy to let fear and anxiety take over. But the
Lord told Joshua the same that He tells us today “be strong and courageous.”
This Sabbath we look at what the Bible teaches about how to be courageous in
troubling times!

PHAA's Rescheduled Senior Class of 2020 Graduation Weekend, August
15-16, 2020

Baccalaureate Sabbath is August 15 at 11am in the front yard of Vallejo
Central Church with Pastor Jonathan Henderson as our speaker. Celebrate this
memorable Sabbath with our seniors via Vallejo Central's FaceBook Live.

Commencement is Sunday, August 16 at 10am in the Pleasant Hill Church
Courtyard with Pastor Miguel Verazas as our speaker. Join us via LiveStream at
www.thehillsda.org/livebroadcast.aspx as we celebrate our seniors and their
educational journey.

AUGUST 15 PHAA is on Facebook - www.facebook.com/PleasantHillAdventistAcademy/
. . Check out our CougarTrax Newsletter for all the latest updates! Our PHAA
Pastor Mitch Williams website is www.myphaa.com and our PHAA Calendar is at www.myphaa.com/
calendar which also lists our 2020-2021 calendar of events, holidays, and more!

AUGUST 22

Pastor Mitch Williams MEET PEOPLE. FIND A GROUP. GET CONNECTED

AUGUST 29 . If you are interested in joining one of our Zoom Connect

Pastor Mitch Williams Groups, please contact Pastor Mitch or the church office. SUNSET TODAY SUNSET NEXT WEEK

8:09pm 8:02pm




